London Borough of Lambeth
Notice Under The Local Government Act 1972 x.123 (2A)
(as amended)

Notice of intention to dispose of Open Space
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 123 (2A) of
the Local Government Act 1972 (the Act) that the Mayor and
Burgesses of The London Borough of Lambeth (hereafter called
the Council) intends to grant a lease to Archbishop Park
Community Trust for their existing area at Archbishops Park,
Carlisle Lane, London SE1 and then a 5 year lease once APCT
are relocated to their new accommodation in the park. The site
will be used to provide voluntary community gardening
activities.

A plan showing the location of the site and area of the land to be
disposed of in line with the above proposal may be viewed at
Lambeth Town Hall Reception, Brixton Hill, London, SW2
1IRW.

Any objections to this proposal must be made in writing by
Friday 4th October 2024 to the Head of Valuation & Strategic
Assets, Climate & Inclusive Growth, London Borough of
Lambeth, 3rd Floor, Civic Centre, Brixton Hill, London, SW2
IRW or email to VASA@lambeth.gov.uk.




